
Santa Clarita Facility Sale 

CALABASAS, Calif.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--May 2, 2006​--During a webcast on May 1, 2006, regarding the financial 

results of National Technical Systems, Inc. (Nasdaq:NTSC) for the fiscal year and fourth quarter ended January 31, 

2006, in response to a question from the audience, Dr. Jack Lin, Chairman of the Board, informed the listeners that 

the company expects to put a 120 acre portion of its Santa Clarita facility on the market within the year and to use the 

proceeds of the sale to finance acquisitions. The questioner suggested that he thought 150 acres of the property was 

conservatively worth $52 million to which Dr. Lin responded that the saleable portion was 120 acres and that the 

questioner's number was "high" due to certain conditions existing on the land and the fact that it is raw, ungraded 

land, but he otherwise declined to provide a value. 

 

About National Technical Systems, Inc. 

 

National Technical Systems, Inc. is a business-to-business services company providing organizations in the 

aerospace, defense, information technology (IT) and high technology markets integrated testing, certification, quality 

registration, systems evaluation and IT staffing services. For additional information about National Technical 

Systems, visit its web site at www.ntscorp.com. 

 

The statements in this press release that relate to future plans, events or performance, are forward-looking 

statements that involve risks and uncertainties, including risks associated with uncertainties pertaining to operating 

new facilities, customer orders, demand for services and products, development of markets for the company's 

services and products and other risks identified in the company's SEC filings. Actual results, events and performance 

may differ materially. Readers are cautioned not to place undue reliance on these forward-looking statements, which 

speak only as of the date hereof. The companies undertake no obligation to release publicly the result of any 

revisions to these forward-looking statements that may be made to reflect events or circumstances after the date 

hereof or to reflect the occurrence of unanticipated events. 
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